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BOARD  MEETINGS : 2ND  WEDNESDAY  

OF EACH  MONTH   AT  7PM  AT  THE  
ADMINISTRATION  BUILDING . 
 

§ July 13 2016 

§ August 10, 2016 

§ September 14, 2016 

§ October 12, 2016 

§ November 9, 2016 

 

Let your voice be heard.  Please 

make every effort to attend these 

meetings. 
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Greetings Timber Hill! 

 

Change is in the air! 

 

My name is LaTonya Jackson and I am the acting President of Timber Hill 

Community Association.  I would like to take this time to thank outgoing 

President, Timothy Duncan, for all his hard work and dedication to the 

Board during his tenure.  We wish him well in his new endeavors.  

    

As I settle into this new role and the responsibilities that come along with 

it, I welcome your input on what you would like to see more of in regards 

to the community.  I assure you this board is committed to the wellbeing 

of this community.   

 

I thank you in advance for your ongoing support and cooperation as we 

navigate this transition.  If you have any questions, please contact me 

through the administration office. 

I look forward to serving you! 

 

Sincerely, 

LaTonya Jackson 

President 
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original budget was the gypsy 

moth suppression program (now 

complete) which totaled $18,300.  

Even with that unbudgeted cost, 

through the end of May, we are 

right on budget for the year as we 

have spent $85,800 versus a 

budget of $84,700.  There is not 

one specific area where weõve 

looked to trim costs but rather itõs 

been a concerted effort across 

the board to find savings wherev-

er possible.  This seems to be pay-

ing off.   

 

Lastly, the Board is currently eval-

uating how and where to spend 

for the rest of the year.  There are 

a handful of projects being looked 

at and we hope to be able to make 

some decisions in the not-too-

distant future.    

 

If you have any financial questions 

or concerns please come to one of 

our meetings and I would be more 

than happy to discuss them. 

 

Have a great summer! 

 

Thank You, 

 

Tony Mack 

Treasurer 

 

 

TREASURERõS REPORT 

 Dear Property Owners,  

 2016 has continued to 

be a solid financial year.  Total 

cash collections for the year 

through May (including reserves 

and collections other than our 

annual assessments) total 

$226,000 against a budget of 

$179,000.  One of the contrib-

uting factors has been the new 

payment plan option which cer-

tainly appears to be working.  

Recently, and as expected, 

weõve started to see our collec-

tions diminish month-over-

month but we are prepared.  

 

As for our expenses, the only 

significant deviation from our 

2016 SUMMER ISSUE COMMUNITY EVENTS COM MITTEE REPORT  
Summer is here!  We held our yard sale on June 18th.  Our next yard sale will be held on 

Saturday, August 6th from 9am-3pm. You may start signing up for this yard sale on August 1, 

2016.   

Donõt forget the òBlock Partyó on Saturday, July 23 from 12 noonñ4pm.  Check out the 

flyer in this newsletter.  The band òMonomoó will be providing a variety of music for us.  This will 

be held at the community center parking lot.  Killington Drive will be closed from Bromley Rd (pool 

side) to White Face Rd for those hour hours.  Please sign up by July 17th.  Come out, meet your 

neighbors, and just relax. 

Please be sure to check out our Facebook, website, and Nextdoor for events that are hap-

pening. 

The Events Committee meets Wednesday nights at 6:30pm.  Everyone is welcome to join.  

Bring your ideas!  We are always open for suggestions. 

    Rose Aumick 

   Events Committee Chairperson 

The By-Law Review Committee 
 

 ¢ƘŜ .ȅ-[ŀǿǎ /ƻƳƳƛǧŜŜ ƛǎ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǊŜǾƛǎŜ ƻǳǊ .ƭǳŜ .ƻƻƪΦ  ¢ƘŜ ŎƻƳƳƛǧŜŜ ǿƛƭƭ ǘŀƪŜ ŀƴȅκŀƭƭ ǎǳƎƎŜǎǝƻƴǎ 
ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ ƛƴǘƻ ŎƻƴǎƛŘŜǊŀǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜȅ Ƴŀȅ ōŜ ǎǳōƳƛǧŜŘ ǘƻ ¢I/! ǘƻ Ƴȅ ŀǧŜƴǝƻƴΦ   

 tƭŜŀǎŜ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜ ȅƻǳǊ ƴŀƳŜ ŀƴŘ ƭƻǘ ƴǳƳōŜǊΦ 

        aǳǊƛŜƭ DŜƛŜǊǎōŀŎƘ 

        .ȅ-[ŀǿ wŜǾƛŜǿ /ƻƳƳƛǧŜŜ /ƘŀƛǊ 
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 Volunteers Needed.  Please contact the office if you are interested. 

 

 

 

          If property owners have problems with standing water in your area, please e-

mail pictures to thca2@verizon.net, so we can better address drainage problems. 

                     If anyone is aware of any missing street signs and pot holes, please feel free 

to call the office to report it.   

 

            Remember from Rt. 191 where Browns Hill Road starts, up Timber Hill Road 

to the Paradise/Price township line, is a Paradise Township Road, please report any problems with 

this road to Paradise Township at 570-595-9880.  

  

     Thanks for your patience and all your help.  

     

 

ROAD COMMITTEE  

2016 SUMMER ISSUE 

CRIME WATCH COMMITTE E     

Suggestions on how to protect your home & Property 

§ Motion lights on the outside of your home 

§ Electric timers to turn on some lights on the inside of your home 

§ Alarm system; there are do it yourself or call a local alarm company 

§ Install a driveway alarm, which is òdo it yourselfó 

§ Lock the doors on your automobiles and if you have an alarm, turn it on.  

Keep all your electronic car gadgets out of sight.  Put on a keyed gas cap for 

your automobiles, so your gas canõt be siphoned. 

 

The above equipment may be found at Sears, Radio-Shack, Harbor Freight, and E-Bay.  

Local Alarm companies can be found in the Yellow Pages. 

 

If you are interested in volunteering, please call the office at 570-629-5058.  We can 

certainly use more help in trying to prevent crimes in our community. 

 

 

Volunteers Needed  

   This is an important committee to maintain 

the value of the community as well as property 

value.  The committee is currently seeking vol-

unteers to assist in making this committee a 

success.  

    Please report any graffiti within Timber Hill 

Community Association by calling the office.  

You will need to provide an exact location, such 

as a street location or intersection.  Our com-

mittee has been working very diligently to clean 

any graffiti when seen on our patrols or when it 

has been reported. 

   Please contact the Timber Hill Administrative 

Building @ (570)629-5058. Any time you can 

contribute to this committee is time that is 

greatly appreciated. 

Check the website for updates on meetings.  

Volunteers Needed  
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2016 SUMMER ISSUE 

NEW PROPERTY OWNERS  

   We would like to welcome all 
new members to Timber Hill 
Community Association.  

 

   If you need any Information 
regarding the           communi-
ty, please contact us at 570-
629-5058, email us at 
thca2@verizon.net or visit the 
website at www.timber -
hill.com  

    

Please make sure the commu-
nity has your correct mailing 
address and phone number. 
 
 Also, feel free to stop by the 
office to introduce yourself 
and ask any questions about 
your community.  Our office 
hours are MondayðFriday 
from 9am-3pm, the 2nd Sat-
urday of every month  from 
9am-1pm and closed the fol-
lowing Monday.  

PROPERTY OWNER RESPO NSIBILITY  

Please remember to keep your culvert clean and 

free of  debris so that the water can run freely 

through the culvert pipe rather than on the road or 

through your neighborõs property.   
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